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Soroba Young Family Group
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Please donate any unwanted trousers (boys and girls) to us as our supplies for changes of clothes have gone!
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Our new topic is:
New 
Beginings
, 
we are going to be learning lots about growing caring for living things and we are even going to bath baby Ollie one day in the water tray!
) (
School registration
.
There are posters in the centre with information regarding school registration.  Registration week is week beginning 18
th
 January 2015.
) (
Nursery registration:
The registration window for children born 
between 1
st
 March 2013-28
th
 February 2014
 is the week beginning 1
st
 February-5
th
 February 2016.   Just come along to nursery, collect an application pack, complete it and return it with your child’s Birth Certificate. You can only register if you have your child’s Birth Certificate or an extract of it.
) (
Swimming
Thank you to all the families who have volunteered to 
come
 swimming. When staff went with the afternoon children, it was stated that t
hey children need to be on a 1 adult -2
 
children 
ratio in the pool.   
This was NEVER stated at the time of booking or indeed during the first morning session we attended.
  So if you have volunteered to come with us, please consider
 
joining us in the pool, you can wear leggings,
 shorts and T
-shits if you are shy, staff have been wea
ring these.  
 
As I write this I am waiting for the manager of Atlantis to get in touch to clarify what is needed and I will relay it to you when I have it.    
 
We 
still need
 volunteers for the Morning Tiger Group, they are due to go next Monday, but as yet, they do not have enough volunteers as only 2 people have come forward.
 If your child is in the Tiger group, and you are willing to come along please speak to a member of staff.
Thank you
.
) (
Christmas Activities
We are looking for your feedback on the activities that children joined in with at 
Christmas,
 this will be available on 
Facebook
, via an email Link or paper form if requested.
If you have 
Facebook
 please access it via the link when it goes on, if you would like an email link, please email 
enquiries@sorobayoungfamilgroup.com
.
If you require a paper format please collect one from the centre.
Your feedback is very important to us, so please spare a few minutes to help us out.
The links will be available towards the end of the week.
) (
Staff contact
I understand that sometimes people forget to ask things when they are in the centre and then you may have a slight panic about what is going on.  I politely ask you not to contact any staff member’s private 
Facebook
 page with anything to do with nursery. Please be respectful of the staff members time off, we do not work weekends, we are available Monday to Friday 8.30am-4.15pm and at all other times this is our own private time.
By all means contact the nursery page and your queries will be answered in due course.
Thank you
Rachael.
) (
Late collection of children
Please ensure you are at the centre with the board signed for 11.45am to collect your child. 
Staff have
 a very tight and short 30 minute lunch break and late collection of children eats into this time.
Habitual late collection of children will result in a wrap around charge of 1 hour.
Please be considerate of the staff, it may only be 5 or 10 minutes to you, but it makes their lunch time very short.
Thank you.
) (
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